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Greetings! 
I hope everyone had a wonderful holiday season spending time with loved ones and friends. 

The lack of snow in our recent forecast has been a blessing, let’s hope we’re not cursed by any large storms in 

our near future!  The lack of ice covering on Lake Erie always makes me nervous.  

Congratulations go out to our 2024 Employee of the Year, Mary Beth Donnelly.  She is kind, caring and 

always willing to help others.  A well-deserved award! 

Here’s to a happy & healthy year in 2025! 

 

Brian Reader, Administrator 
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A letter from our Executive Director 

     
 

 

Glorianne has been a staple of Brompton Heights for 22 years 

and has been one of the loving corner stones of the 

Recreation Department since day one! Glorianne is always 

willing to lend a hand, to help with a tricky shirt button, to go 

on outings, and to bring joy to our lives!  
Congratulations! 

 

 
  

  

  
           

 

   Bob Anderson was born in Pittsburgh PA and came to the 

Buffalo area as a child. Bob attended ECC and UB before 

working in the sales field. He and his wife lived in Clarence NY 

for many years. Bob also drove the senior services van for the 

Clarence senior center. We welcome you to Brompton 

Heights where you will make many friends!  , 

                              Congratulations! 
 

 



   

 

   

 

News You Can Use 
 

 

• Optometry Services are now available. Contact your nurse for information and 

appointments. 
 

• The Sundry cart is available in the Recreation room to purchase personal care 

items. Please see a Recreation aide to view it. 

• Field trips on Tuesdays and Thursdays. Please contact recreation staff to sign up. 

              ** To ensure everyone’s full participation in field trips. The Recreation department 

must rotate the list** 
 

• The NYS Dept of Health regulations prohibits the following items in resident’s 

rooms: cooking appliances such as: electric tea kettle, Keurig, microwaves, or hot 

plates, electric blankets, extension cords/power strips, heating pads, curling irons, 

or hair dryers/blow dryers. 
 

•  Beauty Shop-: We have (2) licensed highly skilled hair stylists/beauticians who can 

provide well-rounded cosmetology services such as: shampoo, haircuts, shaves, 

perms/relaxers, deep conditioning, curls/press and curls, hair colors (permanent/ or 

semi-permanent).  All appointments can be scheduled through the Receptionist. 
 

 

•  Laundry- To deter the loss of personal items, especially with the Holiday gift 

giving, we highly suggest all clothing items be labeled to ensure that items are 

returned to its rightful owner. Items that are not properly labeled, can easily get 

lost in the laundry process. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

                                                                                                                                                                              

Margaret Pritchard-9/12                                                                      Victoria Cramer-9/17                                                                  

Keith Murray, 9/13                                                                               Chawanda, Jones-9/17                                                                       

Michael Gabala-9/18                                                                        

              

                       RESIDENTS                                                                                           EMPLOYEES 

 

                 Lesley Holmes    1-5                                                                                   Keith Price               1-2                                                                             

                 Paula Jack          1-21                                                                                 Kierra Walker         1-20 

                 Janet McNally    1-30                                                                                Destiny Harris         1-29 

                 Toni Spence        1-31                                                                             Terrilisha Wielbon      1-30 

                

            

                  

                  

Happy Birthday to Everyone Born in January! 
 

                       

 



   

 

   

 

 

 

 

Management Team 

 
Executive Director 

Brian Reader 

Breader@bromptonheights.com 

 
Assistant Executive Director/Case 

Manager 

Carol Poole 

Cpoole@bromptonheights.com 

 

Business Office Manager 

Joe Raimondo 

Jraimondo@bromptonheights.com 

 
Director of Nursing  

Erica Terzian 
 

   Eterzian@bromptonheights.com 

 

Assistant Director of Nursing 

Nina Somerville 

Nsomerville@bromptonheights.com 

 

 Recreation Director 

Trisha Williams 

Twilliams@bromptonheights.com 
  
 

Admission Director 
 

Culinary Director 

Mark Graham 

Mgraham@bromptonheights.com 

 
Maintenance Director 

Miguel Diaz 

Mdiaz@bromptonheights.com 
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